
From: Gillett, Gillian (MYR)
To: Carr, Barbara (REG)
Cc: "alicia.john-baptiste@sfmta.com"; Gordon, Rachel; Strong, Brian (DPW)
Subject: Transportation and Road Improvement Bond
Date: Tuesday, July 29, 2014 4:27:14 PM

Dear Barbara,
 
After conferring with my colleagues from Public Works, the SFMTA and Capital Planning, we ask the
 BSC to consider the following edits:
 
In the “The Way it is Now” section, the language reads “…system needs, a Transportation Task Force
 identified…”. Later, in the  “The Proposal” section, the language reads (second sentence) “The City…
improvements identified by the Transportation Task Force.”
We ask that the BSC consider changing the “a” before the Transportation Task Force in the first
 instance to “the” Transportation Task Force.  For reference, a link to the Transportation Task Force
 can be found here: http://sf-planning.org/index.aspx?page=3427
 
It seems to us that there should be a paragraph break between "The City has developed plans to
 deliver those improvements in stages." and the next sentence.
 
Thank you.
 
Please confirm receipt of this correspondence.
 
Sincerely,
 
 
Gillian Gillett
Director of Transportation Policy
Office of Mayor Edwin M. Lee
1 Dr. Carlton B. Goodlett Pl. 
City Hall, Room 200
San Francisco, CA 94102 
Telephone: (415) 554-4192
Fax: (415) 554-4058
E-mail: gillian.gillett@sfgov.org 

Just dial 3-1-1 
One Call Does It All - City Services Simplified 
24-hours a day, 7 days a week, 365 days a year
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